
 

 

 

Bronington Bulletin 

 
Friday 19th September 2025 

 
Dear Bronington Families, 

A very warm welcome back to the new academic year! It has been 
a pleasure to see the children return with such enthusiasm and 
positivity. They have all settled into their new classes brilliantly and 
are already enjoying their learning across the curriculum. 

We have an exciting half term ahead, with a range of events and 
opportunities planned. One of the highlights will be our residential 
visit to Glan Llyn for our older children. Over three days, they’ll 
take part in a variety of adventurous activities including canoeing, 
paddle boarding, raft building, archery, climbing, and swimming. It 
promises to be a fantastic experience filled with fun, teamwork, 
and measured risk-taking. 

We’re also looking forward to welcoming families and members of 
our local community to our MacMillan Coffee Morning. This event 
will help raise money for a very worthy cause, and our Happiness 
Heroes are excited to share information about My Happy Mind. We 
would be very grateful for donations of cakes and biscuits to sell at 
the event, and we hope you’ll be able to join us. 

Thank you to everyone who has returned the annual data 
collection forms so promptly. It is vital that we hold the most up-
to-date information for all children. Should your details change at 
any point during the academic year—especially mobile phone 
numbers—please inform the school office as soon as possible. 

Thank you all for your continued support. We look forward to a 
successful and enjoyable term ahead. 

Yours sincerely, 
Emma Jones,  
Headteacher  
 



 



 



  



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  



 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 


